
 

Next course is starting in January 2018 in The Salvation Army building. Childcare available on site.  

Introduction session will be held on 17th January 2019 at 12.30 and this is where you find out if the course if for you 
and sign up to start   

If you would like to attend or to find out more about this course please ring the Home Start office on 01978 366 660 or 
text Lucie on 07341 567029. 


